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Would you like to feel
more plugged into First

University? Text the word
“loop” to 813-616-5190
for weekly updates and

announcements!

Need a spiritual recharge?
Join us weekly on Monday
& Thursday mornings from
5:30 - 6:00 am on Zoom!

Saturday, November 30th: 5:33 PM

 Friday, December 6th: 5:34 PM 

Sunset

First University’s Hospitality team is kindly requesting each family
group or individual to donate a poinsettia to beautify the
sanctuary for the holidays! For questions, please email Alicia
Barkley at Hospitality@1usda.org

1.

The Community Holiday Angel Tree is back! If you are
interested in buying a gift for a child in need for the holidays,
please fill out this Google form and the details of the child will be
emailed to you. All gifts are due at the church WRAPPED by
Sabbath, Dec. 14th so children can receive their gift before the
holiday break.

2.

Looking for an opportunity to invest in your marriage? Join
other couples from February 28th - March 2, 2025 for the 1U
Married Couples Retreat! There are only TWO more private
suites available - send your deposit to Latoya Desamour ASAP via
CashApp $bookmommy. It will be a weekend to remember! 

3.

Save The Date!  4.
12/21 Church Business Meeting 
12/28 Communion Service 
12/31 New Years Eve Service 
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Announcements

Zelle: treasurer@1usda.org
adventistgiving.org 

Ways to Give: 

https://zoom.us/j/96343233440
https://bit.ly/1UAngelTree2024
https://adventistgiving.org/
https://adventistgiving.org/


Call to Worship | Elder Uriah Millen

Worship in Song | #73 Holy, Holy, Holy 

Welcome & Announcements | Sis. Michael Burrell

Worship in Giving* | Elder Uriah Millen

Prayer | Deborah Charles

Worship in Song  
Joy is Coming 

There’s a Lifting of the Hands

Message

“What’s Eating You?” 

Scripture Reference: Psalms 147:3 (KJV) 

Dr. Moses Brown

Benediction | Elder Uriah Millen

Children's Sabbath School
12:00 PM | The Education Wing* 

*Happening concurrently; see an Usher for more info 

November 30th, 2024
11:00 AM | Sanctuary
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*Please, no movement during collection.


